

Arthur Götz

From: danny dezauche [d...@yahoo.com]
Sent: 21 November 2011 19:30
To: Arthur Götz
Subject: Re: Awaiting answer: Shipping costs

also arthur

my point is that your quotes will not be accurate when they see what they have to pick up
it must be shipped in a truck by itself and you will have wings on a long package
another pallet with covers and miscellaneous and then the plasma cutter another pallet with
aircraft spruce etc stuff
i really do appreciate you trying to cut your cost but you are not realistic because you arent here to
see touch and know what is involved
with shipping this when i sold you the plane you were aware that i shipped other things to africa
and had a system here
which ive used and works your insistance on doing it your way has cost time and money
i can deliver it to miami after thanksgiving which is the week of november 28- dec 2 and we can
be done with this
however my schedule after that will be full and i wont have the time to do it for 1,800.00 dollars

sincerely

From: Arthur Götz <arthur@namweb.cc>
To: d...@yahoo.com
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2011 11:08 AM
Subject: RE: Awaiting answer: Shipping costs

Hi Danny

You have up to USD 1,500, as previously mentioned. I'm not keeping you to the cheapest transport quote I can find.

Best regards
Arthur

From: d...@yahoo.com [mailto:d...@yahoo.com]
Sent: 21 November 2011 16:04
To: Arthur Götz
Subject: Re: Awaiting answer: Shipping costs

Arthur

I've pushed your hawk and other supplies over in the corner so I can
Get to work on other aircraft
We will be closed Wednesday until Monday for our thanksgiving
Holidays
I cannot deliver it to Miami for \$1100.00
Since you insist on planning and setting up the shipping to Miami
Do it and then give me [the.name](#) and contact so I can get them here
To pick it up

I give u this week to make a choice and let me know Monday
Also I was under the impression u wanted [me.to](#) pay for.the shipping
With your funds I am holding
If this is the case simply have the bill sent to me and I will take.care of it
I will send u a list of what I have from aircraft spruce etc to ship with the aircraft.
Make a.decision and.send.me.the contact info so we can conclude.our
Business by years end

Sincerely
Danny Dezauche
Pres/cgsaviation

Sent from my HTC Inspire™ 4G on AT&T

----- Reply message -----

From: "Arthur Götz" <arthur@namweb.cc>
To: <d...@yahoo.com>
Subject: Awaiting answer: Shipping costs
Date: Mon, Nov 21, 2011 4:51 am

Dear Danny

You are constantly accusing me of “trying to run you business” and now “causing delays” (I am still awaiting an answer to my question what delays I caused when).

Yet, in fact, the delays that we are experiencing now are simply due to you not communicating, communicating rudely or inadequately. I am still awaiting any sort of price indication from you what it will cost me if you ship the Hawk to Miami. Please desist from attacking me without good cause and just send me the information I request, so we can finalize this matter.

Best regards
Arthur

From: Arthur Götz [<mailto:arthur@namweb.cc>]
Sent: 17 November 2011 15:25
To: 'd...@yahoo.com'
Subject: RE: Shipping costs

There must have been a misunderstanding somewhere, as this is the very first time I hear or am aware of any “delays I caused”. Could you please explain?

You can gladly drive the Hawk to Miami, subject to the following:

- You (or your insurance) is responsible for the entire load until it reaches the warehouse in Miami.
- You do not charge me more than USD 1,500 for the entire haul. I do have a written quote for USD 1,100 from a professional and am not willing to spend more than USD 1,500.

If you do not agree to these term DO NOT transport my Hawk until we have sorted out our differences of opinion, as I will not pay for the transport nor assume any responsibility for it.

From: d...@yahoo.com [<mailto:d...@yahoo.com>]
Sent: 17 November 2011 13:52
To: Arthur Götz
Subject: Re: Shipping costs

No Arthur. You've caused delay after delay. I hv already planned the trip and will proceed with my plan from here

Danny d

Sent from my HTC Inspire™ 4G on AT&T

----- Reply message -----

From: "Arthur Götz" <arthur@namweb.cc>

To: <d...@yahoo.com>

Subject: Shipping costs

Date: Thu, Nov 17, 2011 1:18 am

Good morning Danny

The transport to Miami is paid by me, so I have the final say about who gets the contract.

Please hold the transport until we agree on a price. You do not have carte blanche to my funds.

Best regards

Arthur

From: d...@yahoo.com [<mailto:d...@yahoo.com>]

Sent: 15 November 2011 17:47

To: Arthur Götz

Subject: Re: Shipping costs

The decision is not yours to make

I will deliver next week

I'm done with you trying to run my business from Africa

I will total all my cost when I'm done and send u the refund amount I will forward to your bank

Sincerely

Danny Dezauche

President/cgsaviation

Sent from my HTC Inspire™ 4G on AT&T

----- Reply message -----

From: "Arthur Götz" <arthur@namweb.cc>

To: <d...@yahoo.com>

Subject: Shipping costs

Date: Tue, Nov 15, 2011 11:41 am

Dear Danny

I have a bid for USD 1,575 for the transport to Miami, as per the following crate dimensions:

1 off 20' long x 6' high x 4' wide, 210lbs

1 off 16' long x 3' high x 4' wide, 120lbs

1 off 28" long x 18" wide x 27 high", 150lbs

More bids are still coming in. I am awaiting your quote so that I can make a decision soonest, everybody will obviously need to be informed well in advance.

Best regards
Arthur